
THOUGHT FOE THE DAY:

STUDENT BULLETIN 
April 25, 197^

To every thing there is a season, and a time to every purpose under the heaven.
Ecclesiastes 3:1

POP BOTTLE RECYCLING:
Remember, the pop bottles are recyclable. Put them in the containers provided 
for this purpose.
ASB ELECTIONS:
Voting will be held on Friday, April 25 from after Chapel until A-:00 p.m. All on- 
campus students will vote in their respective dorms. All off-campus students will 
vote in the S.U.B. Voting will be done by secret ballot and in order to vote, you 
must show your ASB card. If you have lost it, your name will be looked up on â  
spring quarter enrollment list before you vote. In the event no candidate receives 
a simple majority (50%) another election will be held Monday, same procedure being 
used as Friday's election.
SENIORS:
Remember, the deadline date to sign up for the Senior Sneak is Friday, April 26. 
TENNIS INTRAMURALS:
Remember, the first round singles scores must be turned in by tonight at 10:00 p.m. 
Doubles scores must be turned in by Saturday night. If match is not completed, it 
will be counted as forfeit. Second round matches will be posted tonight.
ASSOCIATED WOMEN STUDENTS ELECTIONS:
Congratulations to the new officers for AWS, 197^-75 school year. They are:

President - Anita Scarbrough 
Vice President - 1st - Ramona Carter 
Vice President - 2nd - Karen Benintendi 
Secretary - Debbie Thompson 
Treasurer - Kay Beaman

ASSOCIATED V/OMEN STUDENTS HONORS NIGHT:
"Pass it On" is the theme for the AWS Honor's night to be held next Wednesday 
night, May 1 at 7:30 p.m. in the Cafeteria. We invite all women students, staff 
and faculty wives to attend. Refreshments will be served.


